
LNSU/LNMUUSD CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING  
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2021, 5:30 PM  

 
 
Call to order: 5:31 pm 
 
Members present: Wendy Savery, Chasity Fagnant, Stephanie Sweet, Tina Lowe 
Others present: Melinda Mascolino, Diane Reilly 
 
Wendy provided a handout, “Considerations When Reviewing Achievement and 
Assessment Data 2021-2022”. This also included the Title I Policy Requirements. After 
the group read through it, Wendy expressed that teachers are stressed out about report 
cards, particularly at the elementary level. Because we are Title I schools, and 
receive funds for literacy and math, we are required to follow the Title I Policy.  
Highlights of the policy include opportunities for families to provide input, methods of 
communication, variable meeting times, etc., how the LEA will provide support to 
schools through professional development, workshops, and trainings, and how the 
district will coordinate with other organizations, programs, and community partners to 
provide families with additional supports.  
 
Wendy asked the group for their input on how to better engage our families as this is the 
number one requirement. Stephanie suggested reaching out through social media since 
parents are more likely to visit these platforms, possibly a one-way Facebook page. 
Wendy suggested we continue this conversation over the next few meetings. She is still 
working on putting this all together. We will also talk more about the Recovery Plan. 
Coming soon, results from the assessments. 
 
5:51 meeting adjourned 
 
Minutes submitted by Tina Lowe 


